

MONTCLAIR MUSTANG MONTHLY

October 2021

Follow us on Twitter @MontclairEleme1 and Facebook— Montclair Mustangs



A Word from Mrs. Powell

Parents and Families—Your help is needed.

All students must wear a mask to school daily and it must be worn correctly. The mask must cover the nose, mouth and chin. Please discuss this with your child. Masks are not optional. In addition, students are expected to behave appropriately in all school settings. Our students were home for a long time and need many reminders about sitting safely in class, talking in class, and waiting for his/her turn. Please help our classroom teachers and reinforce good behavior and remind your child/children of school expectations.

Veteran's Day Celebration

In honor of Veteran's Day, we would like for all staff and students to wear red, white and blue on Wednesday, November 10th.

Also, if you are a veteran or active member of the military, please email a picture to timberly everette@ccs.k12.nc.us We will be doing a slide show and sharing with everyone.

Montclair P7A

We encourage all our families to join our school PTA. The PTA membership funds help support classrooms and other needs of the school. The dues are \$9.00 (cash only) per family. If you would like to join, please complete the attached form and return to the school office.

October/November Calendar

Oct. 7—Fall Pictures

Oct. 15—End of Grading Period

Oct. 18—Student Holiday/Required Workday for Staff

Oct. 22—Report Cards Goes Home

Oct. 25-29—Red Ribbon Week, more details to come

Nov. 1-4—Parent/Teacher Conferences

Nov. 2—Student Holiday/Workday for Staff

Nov. 11—Veteran's Day, School Closed

Nov. 17—Progress Report Goes Home

Nov. 24—Student Remote Learning/Workday

Nov. 25 & 26-Fall Break, School Closed

Salvation Army Angel Tree

The Salvation Army announced that they will be ccepting applications for the Christmas Assistance through the Angel Tree Program. They will accept applications beginning September 27th.

More information to come.

Sick Students

Just a reminder, if your child is not feeling well, please keep them home. Also, if you are called due to your child being sick, please pick them up as soon as possible.

Reminders

You must present a picture ID when signing out a child.

Also, parents cannot make a change in transportation by phone. You must write a note and send in with your child or come to the office. If your child walks to school or home from school, please remind them to use the designated crosswalks.

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS!